The staff of St. Anne's Primary School would like to invite
parents of all pre-school children in our community to our

Open Day

St Anne's will be open for
visits from 9.30am until 6.00pm on

Monday 14th December 2015

Please call the school
on 028 2764 1429
to arrange a time for your personal meeting with Mr Duffin,

our school principal and a guided tour of the school at work.

Alternatively you can get in touch
by email on hduffin422@c2kni.net

To gain an insight on what we do to make our school special,
please view our website:

www.stannespscorkey.com
before your visit.

We look forward to meeting you on Monday 14th December 2015



We look after each other in school (Dearbhla, P1)

We love our ‘Golden Time' on Fridays (Lorcan P1)
The P2s help the P1s settle in (Alex P2)
St Anne’s is a really friendly school (Aidan P2)

| like news time because | can tell everyone what
| did at the weekend (Robbie P3)

| like breaktime, sentences and ‘Sid and Pam books’ (Christy P3)

| like St Anne’s After Schools ICT Club, the Sports Hall
and the grass pitch for football (Niall P5)

We love After Schools hurling at St Anne’s (Anthony, Conal, Ryan and Cian P4/5)
| like the hamster wheel because it is big and fun (Dan P4)

| have been in this school for 6 years and it has been a lot of fun.
| can’t wait for the Christmas holidays though! (Caolan P6)

We have lots of clubs in our school; hurling, camogie, table tennis,
ICT, Creative Club and Brain Gym. It's brilliant! (Anna P6)

The teachers are really friendly, they make sure we are always
happy and understand our work (Orla P6)

Everyone in our school knows each other, we are like one big family! (Mia P6)
We get lots of rewards for good effort in our work (Alana P7)

We get lots of sport during and after school. | love it! (Daniel M P7)



